
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

Black Creek Township Zoning Ordinance Amendments 

The Black Creek Township Board of Supervisors is seeking input from township residents regarding 
proposed amendments to the Black Creek Township Zoning Ordinance. The Board recognizes that 
the Zoning Ordinance is a living document that requires periodic revisions and updates. It is the 
Board’s sincere hope that the proposed updates will continue to preserve the quality of life that 
Black Creek Township residents value while also allowing for new and innovative, yet compatible, 
land uses within the Township. 

Residents are strongly encouraged to review the proposed Zoning Ordinance amendments, which 
can be accessed via the link below. 

All comments must be submitted in writing to the Township Office during normal business hours, 
no later than 4:00 PM on April 28, 2025. Comments should: 

• Cite the specific section number of the Ordinance. 

• Provide a brief but detailed statement regarding any concerns. 

• Be signed by the resident and include their daytime phone number and mailing address. 

The Board welcomes and appreciates all resident input. 

 


